
 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to this Half Term’s Multi-Activity Camp, where your child will enjoy a variety of activities both competitive and 

non-competitive such as sports, gymnastics, cycling, dance, crafts and so much more lead by school staff including Mr 

Evans, Mrs Parekh, Miss Jackson, Miss Flanagan and many more.  

There are three sessions available for you to book which are based on an hourly rate of £2.75. There is no sibling 

discount.  

We will only give refunds for the camp if we do not get the required number of children to run, or if your child is covid 

positive (evidence required). 

8am to 1pm  £13.75 

1pm to 5pm £11.00 

8am to 5pm £24.75 

 

Foundation Stage Children 

Preschool will also be providing their services for foundation children which includes lunch and a snack so you can choose 

for them to be based there or at the half term camp with the older children. For Pre-school holiday care only, please 

complete the attached form and return it to preschool@woodlandgrange.leics.sch.uk.    Applications to the preschool 

must be made before Friday 1st April as there are limited places available. Please be sure that you have had 

confirmation of your child’s place in the preschool before sending them. 

Booking 

Places can be booked from today using the online payment gateway.  Please check the sessions you are booking 

beforehand as we are unable to make refunds. 

If you are paying using ‘Childcare Vouchers’, please DO NOT make the payment on the gateway but please complete the 

attached form, we will then confirm your child’s place and that payment has been received from your provider.  The form 

should be returned to the school office email:- office@woodlandgrange.leics.sch.uk 

Can we please remind you that we have a no-jewellery policy for the camp. Children will need a packed lunch, a water 

bottle, a coat and if staying all day, a morning and afternoon snack may be a good idea. Children should wear suitable 

footwear (trainers) for the sports activities and a change of clothes may also be worthwhile in case they get hot and 

sweaty or wet! 

It is our policy that when you have signed your child for a camp they must be collected by a responsible adult. If you 

wish your child to walk home by themselves, you should send a letter or tell a staff member that they are allowed to do 

so.  Staff members will be available to talk to on the day and a contact number will be given to you should you need to 

contact Mr Evans. 

 

 

    

EASTER HALF TERM CAMP 

2022 

Monday 11th to Thursday 14th 
Only available to children who attend Woodland Grange 

(Foundation Stage to Year 6)  
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